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I qualified as a teacher in 1995 and have taught in two secondary schools over the 
past 22 years.  I have been an Assistant Headteacher since 2012 having spent 10 
years as a Head of Mathematics. I became a Governor at Hilbre High School in 
September 2017 and I feel that through my experience I can be a ‘critical friend’ to 
the school and have a role in its continual improvement. 
 

 


